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To: Elizabeth Lance

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Thank you 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Elizabeth Lance   
Sent: 2021/11/17 11:34 AM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Thank you  

Hi Alex, wow what a wonderful job has been done in the Howden rec centre area and surrounding open 
space. Our tax dollars have been well spent. 
My only suggestion would be to have a sufficient amount of benches for us to enjoy. 
Keep well, and thank you again, 
Elizabeth Lance 

Sent from my iPad 


